
 

Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 30 March 2006 

8. SUPPLEMENTARY REPORT 
 
 The Chairperson sought the Board’s approval to introduce a supplementary report on the outcome of 

a Joint Board Meeting held with the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board on Monday 27 February 
2006 to consider proposed remedial work in Marshland Road (Joy Street to Lake Terrace Road). 

 
 The reasons why the item was not on the agenda and why the matter could not wait for the next 

meeting were explained to the Board.  The Board resolved that the report be received and 
considered at the present meeting. 

 
 
 


